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COUNCIL COLUMN 

 

COUNCIL MEETING 

The next Ordinary Council meeting will be held, Wednesday, 11 March, at Council’s 

Chambers, commencing at 5.30 pm. 

 

ROAD CLOSURES – NARROMINE SHIRE 

Residents are reminded to check Council’s website for road closure information. 

Council in conjunction with the State Emergency Services continue to monitor 

Narromine Shire roads, to ensure your safety. For more information Visit 

www.narromine.nsw.gov.au/residents/road-conditions. 

 

WATER METER READING 

Residents of Narromine, Trangie & Tomingley are advised that Council will be 

conducting water meter reading the week starting 9th March 2020.  Please ensure 

your meters are accessible and animals are secured during this period.  If your meter 

cannot be accessed, Council will estimate your water usage based on the previous 

usage. 

 

WATER RESTRICTIONS IN NARROMINE, TRANGIE AND TOMINGLEY 

The following water restrictions are in place. Narromine, Trangie and Tomingley - 

Level 2 Water Restrictions.  

 

TIP TOKENS 

Residents are reminded to use their 2019/2020 tip tokens you received in August. The 

tokens are valid until June 2020. Tokens are not transferable, cannot be used for cash 

and are not refundable.  

The tokens can be used to dispose of general waste loads for free at Narromine, 

Trangie and Tomingley Waste Facilities. Please note, all waste must be sorted, 

otherwise the usual fees will be charged. www.narromine.nsw.gov.au/residents/free-

tip 

COMMUNITY NEWSLETTER 

The latest community newsletter is now available online. If you would like to stay up-

to-date with the latest Council and community news and events in the Region sign up 

at www.narromine.nsw.gov.au/council/newsletters. 

 

SENIORS GET ACTIVE 

Residents of Narromine Shire are advised that the Seniors Getting Active event that 

was being held in Trangie on Thursday 12 March 2020 has been postponed until later 

in the year. 

 

 

Jane Redden  

General Manager 
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